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KIDS RIDE FREE PROGRAM 
If your student needs a SmarTrip card, please reach 
out to Ms. Diana ( dgabriel@washingtonglobal.org )  to 
get your student on the list! This program allows 

students to commute to and from school for free on 
Metrobus, Metrorail and the Circulator. 

Important Dates: 

 

School Fundraiser! 
Please see the attached order form 
for Washington Global T-shirts and 

Tumblers! Students can wear 
purchased shirts as part of their 
school uniform. Contact Ms. Gray 

for further details! 
lgray@washingtonglobal.org 

After School Art 
Our afterschool Art Program is in full swing! Scholars have been busy at work learning about different art 

mediums as well as different types of paint. Check out some of the products our skills scholars have 
created! Interested students can join the afterschool Art Program on Thursdays from 4 to 5pm. 

 
 

 

April 10th  End of Quarter 
Three (Closed) 

March 10th  Parent Teacher 
Conferences (No 
Students)  
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Immunization Policy 
In accordance with the DC Immunization Policy, parents/guardians are required to submit 

their scholar's updated Universal Health Certificate to Washington Global PCS. Failure to submit the 
records by communicated deadlines may result in their scholar(s) being excluded from school. If 

parents/guardians are unsure if their scholar is up to date, they can contact Ms. Diana at 
dgabriel@washingtonglobal.org for further guidance. 

 
Are you interested in writing a student newsletter? Or perhaps contributing to our school’s 

social media? Come join the Journalism Club, which meets after dismissal every Wednesday. 
Learn more about how writing, photography, and videography skills can create fun, 

engaging, and exciting news stories! There are so many amazing topics to be explored 
in our school community. We encourage creativity, new ideas, and collaboration! 

 

 

We are happy to announce that our afterschool Art Program will begin next week on 
Thursday, February 16th. Students will be able to learn about different art mediums and 

techniques, as well as putting their skills into action. Interested students can see Ms. 
Diana with any questions. 

Beginning January 23rd, students who arrive to Washington Global by 8:15am will 
receive a stamp. Students who earn 5 stamps in a week will receive a sweet treat. 
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Health Tips by Terri L. Scott, MSN, CRNP-F 
 

Are you easy to talk to you? Are you a good listener? Open communication is essential 
for a healthy home life. This topic is important for emotional stability and growth. 

 
Did you know that most adolescents who are bonded with an adult who is involved 

in their well-being is less likely to engage in risky behaviors? 
 

Parents, did you know that being involved and promoting activities in the lives of 
adolescents help them to learn to explore and engage in new ventures? 

 
Did you also know that health behaviors in childhood are dominated by parental 

instruction and shared family values? 
 
 

How can we communicate better and become more involved? 
 

1. LISTEN. Parents, sit quietly and let your child express themselves without 
interruption. 

 
2. PAY ATTENTION. Parents and children, make time for conversations or 

activities where you and your child have uninterrupted time together. 
 

3. HAVE PATIENCE. Agree to disagree and remain calm with all interactions. 
Promote positive understanding and limit conflict. Seek help and support if 

communication is failing. 
 

Our children learn by what they see and hear, let’s set a positive example and be good 
mentors! 
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College Spotlight: Spelman College 
 

Located in Atlanta Georgia, Spelman College was founded in in 1881 as an Atlanta Baptist 
Female Seminary before becoming a college in 1924.The original founders of the seminary, Harriet 

Giles and Sophia Packard, impressed wealthy businessman John D. Rockefeller who ended up funding 
the oldest building on campus today, Rockefeller Hall, which was constructed in 1886. Spelman has 

over 2,400 students and Spelman’s nickname is the Jaguars. Spelman’s motto is “Our whole school for 
Christ.” Some of Spelman’s famous alumni are Stacey Abrams, Alice Walker, Lisa Cook, and Marian 

Edelman.  
 

 

 
 
 

WASHINGTON GLOBAL CONTACT INFORMATION: 
Address: 525 School St SW, Washington DC 20024 

Main Office Phone Number: (202) 796-2415 
Main Office Email Address: info@washingtonglobal.org 
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Please be sure to sign the tech agreement at the link below, in 

order to be able to use your student laptop for this school year! 

https://washingtonglobal.seamlessdocs.com/f/techSY2223 

Also, if you are interested in signing your student up for before or 
after school care, please complete the information at the following 
links attached. 

Before School Care: 

https://washingtonglobal.seamlessdocs.com/f/beforecareSY2223 

After School Activity: 

https://washingtonglobal.seamlessdocs.com/f/aftercaresy2223 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 





 
 

Order turnaround time is usually 3-5 days. All Orders are prepaid. Ms. Gray will confirm order and let you know to submit payment. 
Acceptable forms of payment are Paypal,  Cash App,  Apple Pay , Venmo and Cash. Thank you for your support!  



STYLE #1-with Globe NO MASK  CHOOSE YOUR 
COLORS!  

 

 

STYLE #3  STYLE #4  STYLE #5  

 

STYLE  #2 – 
  no Globe 

  

Youth Small–   Adult  2 xl 

$20  3 x - 5 x 



 
 

Name___________________________________ 
Sweatshirt Color______________________ Letter 
Color/Logo Color____________________  

 

 

Sizes  YS - 2 X
L

  

$ 28 

  

Extended Sixes $3 0   



Clear 

  

Cups! 

  

$12 

  



 


